From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0261
Date: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 4:09:16 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 11:13 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

subject: Letter of Comment || G

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-03-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0261

-- Name --
Leah Currie

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

There is absolutely no reason to be increasing Hydro prices in this city even if the increase is not permanent. People
are struggling to heat their homes in the winter and cannot afford to pay more than what they already do. It is
already criminal that you charge peak hour prices between 5 pm - 7 pm on weekdays when you know people are
getting off work and NEED to use hydro in their homes for BASIC HUMAN NEEDS - ie. cooking, cleaning and
HEATING. People are starving in the streets unable to afford rent and now you want to increase Hydro costs too?
This whole proposal is embarrassing for the city of Ottawa.

-- Attachment --
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